
       March 28, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Esq. 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 On behalf of  Pabst Water Company, Inc.   ( Pabst) enclosed  is  Suspension  Supplement 
No. 1, suspending Leaf No. 12, Revision 1 to its P.S.C. No. 3 – Water to June 28, 2007.  This is 
in compliance with the Commission’s  Order issued  March  28, 2007. 
  
 By this letter it is requested that the Staff of the Water Rates Section file the attached 
suspension supplement electronically with the Department of Public Service. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
     Raymond J. Janus, Jr. 
     Vice President 
     31 Sunset Place 
     No. Salem, NY  10560 

Received: 3/28/2007


